



PO Box 34996 Seattle, WA 98124-4996 PRSRT STD US Postage PAID Seattle, WA Permit No. 2871

SEE MAP INSIDE!

Mark your calendars and attend an open house with the SDOT Project Team to give input about a proposed traffic safety project to extend the 39th Avenue NE Neighborhood Greenway.

Open House
Thursday, March 27
6:30 to 8 PM
Presentation at 7 PM
Thornton Creek School
Cafeteria
7711 43rd Avenue NE

The meeting is wheelchair accessible and served by bus route 71. To request an interpreter to be present call 206.733.9990.



WEDGWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS

Join the Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) on Thursday, March 27 to talk about extending the 39th Avenue NE neighborhood greenway. This year we're studying a north-south route in the area of 38th and 39th avenues NE from NE 77th to 89th streets and over to 32nd Avenue NE. We want to hear from the people who live, work, shop and play along these streets.

This is the first of two public meetings. The first meeting shares traffic data and helps SDOT staff understand where people want to walk and bike and barriers to doing so. At the second meeting we share the results of technical analysis and public comment and the most promising route with recommended safety improvements.

Seattle is building a network of neighborhood greenways. Neighborhood greenways are safer, calmer residential streets for you, your family and neighbors. On streets with low car volumes and speeds a greenway can:

- Improve safety
- Help people cross busy streets
- Discourage cut-thru traffic
- Protect the residential character of our neighborhoods
- Keep speeds low
- Get people to where they want to go like parks, schools, shops and restaurants

Questions?

Visit our web page at www.seattle.gov/transportation/wedgwoodgreenways.htm, contact Emily Ehlers at Emily.Ehlers@Seattle.gov, or call 206-684-8264.

